From: STERNBERGER JOAN <sternberger5@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 9:34 PM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Recycling

[You don't often get email from sternberger5@aol.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

| heard that they are talking about offering recycling service in the three rivers area. | live off foster on Gray wolf In and |
would definitely sign up for it. Where do | do that?

Thanks,

Joan

Sent from my iPhone



